
ATTENTION 
BRANT & FARNHAM 

RESIDENTS
YOUR NEW GARBAGE & RECYCLING TOTES

 ARE BEING DELIVERED!!

PLEASE BE PATIENT AS CASELLA WILL BE DELIVERING
TOTES UNTIL JULY 19TH, SECTIONS AT A TIME 

(NOT ALL AT ONCE)

IF YOU DO NOT RECIEVE YOUR TOTE BY JULY 22ND PLEASE
CONTACT THE BRANT TOWN HALL
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CHANGES TO THE GARBAGE SCHEDULE
STARTING JULY 22nd,  2024:

NORMAL SCHEDULE FRIDAY PICK UP WILL
NOW BE CHANGED TO WEDNESDAY. 

(BRANT RESIDENTS, EAST SIDE OF ROUTE 20)

NORMAL SCHEDULE THURSDAY PICK UP WILL
REMAIN THE SAME 

(FARNHAM RESIDENTS & RESIDENTS ON THE
LAKE)
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